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metastasis of human cancers. We investigated the
role of CXCR3 and CXCL10 in human breast cancer

progression by determining their expression in
tumours, lung and liver metastases, and directly

correlated their expression with metastatic
potential in vitro and in vivo. Twenty-six normal

tissue samples were used as controls. Expression
of CXCR3 was elevated in primary breast tumours
and liver metastases compared to normal breast
tissue, but was reduced in the lung metastases,

and CXCL10 was elevated in primary tumours, liver
metastases, and lung metastases compared to

normal breast tissue. The expression of CXCR3 was
significantly associated with tumour grade, lymph

node metastasis, oestrogen receptor (ER) and
progesterone receptor (PR) status. CXCL10
expression was significantly associated with

tumour grade, lymph node metastasis, ER and PR
status. However, there was no correlation between
the expression of CXCR3 or CXCL10 and disease-

free survival, or overall survival. In vitro, the
secretion of CXCR3 ligand (CXCL10) by breast
cancer cell lines significantly enhanced their
invasiveness in a transwell invasion assay.
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Additionally, nude mice inoculated with
CXCR3-expressing MDA-MB-435 cells developed

lung metastases and liver metastases. Our findings
demonstrate that CXCR3 and CXCL10 are

associated with the breast cancer metastatic
process and may be of diagnostic and therapeutic
significance in the treatment of breast cancer.Q:
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